
NARFE Peninsula Chapter 682 – HI-LITES 

February 7, 2022 

MEMBERSHIP MEETING – Monday, February 14, 2022 – BRITTINGHAM 

COMMUNITY CENTER 

10:00AM SOCIAL/10:30AM Membership Meeting 

Masking required in building 

SPEAKER: Representative from the Virginia Senior Medicare Patrol (SMP) 

BRING A FRIEND!   

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Our next Chapter 682 membership meeting is scheduled for February 14, 2022 at 10:30 am at the 

Brittingham-Midtown Community Center, 570 McLawhorne Drive, Newport News, VA. A representative 

from the Virginia Senior Medicare Patrol (SMP) whose goal is to stop health care fraud in its tracks will 

give presentation.  I’m sure we will hear some surprising examples.  

Arrangements are being made for our March 14, 2022 membership meeting to include luncheon at The 

Arbors facility in Port Warwick starting at noon.  Further details will be given at next week’s membership 

meeting.  Please let VP Linda Sanders at 369-0307 know if you plan to attend by March 7, 2022. 

Tom Yager 757-595-3185 (H) 757-289-6388 (c) email: tyager1@cox.net 

Approved Election Timeline – NATIONAL NARFE 

February 15, 2022: National Officer and Regional Vice President Candidate 
Statements Due 

February 15, 2022: Proposed Bylaws and Standing Rule Amendments Due 

April 1, 2022: Bylaws Committee Final Report 

May 2022 Issue: Candidate Statements Published in NARFE Magazine 

May 15, 2022: Candidate Nominations Due for Those Waiving Statement Publication 

June/July 2022 Issue: Bylaws Committee Report Published in NARFE Magazine 

July 15, 2022: Internet Voting Site Goes Live 

August 1, 2022: Ballots Issued 

August 31, 2022: Voting Ends  



Treasurer’s Report by Tom Yager 

 On December 31, 2021, our checking account balance was $5385.86. On January 31, 2022, our balance 

was $6,460.86 after a deposit of $75.00 from Miles of Pennies donation and 50/50 Raffle. 

Margaret (Maggie) Keator, Secretary/Treasurer 757-812-0127 maggiekeator@netscape.net 

Membership Meeting Notes – Next Month 

Miles of Pennies by Marie Collins 

Attendance at our first Chapter 682 2022 meeting may have been small on January 10, but that did not 

deter our loyal pavers from tossing pennies at our 38th mile!  Five 682 members donated pennies to 

pave our 38th mile to 112 yards beyond 2/3 mile.  You read it correctly!  Those few tossed handfuls of 

pennies have put us close to completing the 38th mile – will we do it at our next meeting?   Bring your 

pennies to our Valentine Day meeting, February 14th.  Come to win a Valentine's Day prize! 

One in three Seniors dies of Alzheimer’s or other dementias.  More than six million Americans are living 

with Alzheimer’s.  Between 2000 and 2019, deaths from this disease increased 145%.  We are 

supporting important research. 

Marie Collins, coordinator: contact 757-880-0649 

Peninsula Alzheimer’s Walk – Our 2022 Walk will be held on Saturday, October 15, 2022, at 

Port Warwick.  NARFE Chapter 682 is a member of our National NARFE team.  We raised $980 for 

our 2021 Walk.  Thank you, 2021 walkers and donors!  Let’s try to double our participation in 2022.  

Shirley Taylor is our Team Captain, contact:  757-249-1677. 

DATES TO REMEMBER –   Chapter Meetings:  Feb 14 @10am social, 10:30 program and March 14 – 

possible luncheon @ The Arbors  

    Board Meetings:   March 7 – Northampton Library, Big Bethel Road (open to 

all members) – 10-11am 

Chapter 682 Officers for 2022: 

President – Tom Yager, First-Vice President – Linda Sanders, Secretary-Treasurer – Maggie Keator,  

Service Officer – Vera Simmons, Membership (Acting)/Alzheimer’s Chair – Marie Collins 
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